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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2324 would establish that any person who has not been convicted of a violent felony is to be 

considered individually licensed and verified by the State of Oklahoma regarding licensure and 

verification pursuant to the federal Gun-Free School Zones Act. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB2324 has been reviewed by fiscal staff and determined to have no fiscal impact on state 

revenues.  

 

Prepared By: Marilyn Anderson  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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